
Colorado City High School Board Review Month of December

 1/14/2013 

Semester exams went well. There were no major issues. 

Girls and Boys Basketball is in full swing. Having a rough season so far but showing 

improvement.  

Amanda Griffith will be taking part in the Area ATSSB tryouts this week @ Lubbock Cooper. 

On the 4th we had a Technology Staff Development Day to work on our teacher web-pages. 

They all should be up and running by the 11th. We have also worked on technology which will 

allowing us to automatically contact parents by email (if they choose to) if their student goes 

below a 70 average in any class or are missing any assignments. 

On Jan 10th we had our sophomore and junior students take the ASVAB Interest exam. 114 

students. 

We had over 30 students who were involved in the County Stock Show the 11th and 12th.  

We have a Freshman/Sophomore parent meeting scheduled for Monday, January 14th to share 

EOC scoring information with them. 

We currently have 26 students who are taking college credit classes. Four are taking classes 

through TSTC and 22 are taking classes through WTC.   

Upcoming Events to be aware of: 

 Jan. 15th: BB @ Coahoma 

 Jan 18th: BB VS Brownfield 

 Jan 19th One Act Play Dinner Theater fundraiser 6:00PM Meal and 7:00PM Performance 

 Jan 22nd: BB VS Lamesa 

 Jan 25th: BBB @ Stanton 

 BBB VS Denver City 


